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From: Reginald Oguike <regyogui@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, February 8, 2010 11:29 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

To whom it may concern,
I wish to air my view on the proposed regulation as not acceptable to us the retailers how have used

this means to fill the gap created by unemployment in this time of global recession. Please do not pass
this bill as it will affect millions of poor ones worldwide.

thanks for your understanding.

Reginald.
from Nigeria.



